
SAINT PAUL'S ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 
209 Washington St., P O Box 544, Delaware City, DE 19706-0544 5 
St. Paul’s Official Website is: http://www.StPaulsRCChurch.org.   
E-Mail Address:   STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net 
Phone:    (302) 834-4321      
   
Pastor:    Rev. Msgr. George Brubaker 
Deacon:   Deacon Charles Schauber, Sr.  
St. Paul's Religious Education: Linda Michel    (302) 832-2665 
     
Secretary:  Mrs. Linda Michel (Monday & Tuesday, 9AM – 2PM) (302) 834-4321 
Knights of Columbus:  Joe Ferarra, Grand Knight  (570) 982-2452 
 

Confessions:  ½ hour before each Mass for twenty minutes or by appointment.   
 

For the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation, Eucharist, Confirmation, and 
Marriage, please see the parish website. 
 

St. Paul’s Cemetery Information:  Contact Scott Hudson at (302) 656-3323 or email at 
shudson@cathcemde.org 
 

Please visit and LIKE our Facebook page, copy & paste in your browser 
https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/  
 
Please consider an offering online at: http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_donate.htm  
 

 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION  Offertory  $ 1,490    
     Initial Offering  $ 335 
         

The Parish Office will be closed from November 1st through November 14th and will 
reopen on November 15th. 
 

The weekly Mass from the Cathedral of Saint Peter in Wilmington will be live-streamed on Sunday 
mornings at 9:30.  YouTube.com/DioceseOfWilm. 
 

St. Paul's Parish is continuing to support The St Vincent de Paul Society with their Homeless Project. 
Please copy and paste the link below into a browser in order to read their message and a list of items 
that are needed in order to make things a little brighter for those less fortunate.  You may also make a 
cash donation.  Please mark it specifically for the “Homeless Project” and place in the Offertory Basket. 
http://www.stpaulsrcchurch.org/stpaulsrcc_documents.php 
 

Offertory Envelopes for the year, beginning October 17. 2021, are now available to be picked up in the 
last pews on both sides of the church.  If you wish to discontinue receiving envelopes please contact 
the office via email STPAULSDECITY@verizon.net or by calling 302-834-4321.  Thank you. 
 

For the health and safety of our congregation and local community, it is recommended that you wear a 
mask if you are not vaccinated or you think you may have been exposed to Covid-19.   
The recommendation is for age Kindergarten and above. Let us continue to be united in prayer for one 
another and for an end to the global pandemic. 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Saturday October 23 5:00 PM (RIP) Patricia DiAntonio by Michael and Joanne McLeod 
    AND 
    (RIP) Candace Ellen Ewald by Tom Lynch 
Sunday  October 24 9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
Saturday October 30 5:00 PM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE  
Sunday October 31 9:00 AM MASS FOR THE PEOPLE 
 

The Sanctuary Candle is lit from 10/24-11/6 in memory of Henry Cressman by the Dudlek Family 
 

Our Christmas Bazaar Nov. 6-7 - St. Paul’s Parish Hall, 409 Adams Street, Delaware City. Saturday 
9 AM to 3 PM, Sunday 10 AM to 2 PM. Featuring different crafts, attic treasures, gifts, raffles and 
home-made soups. Stop in and look around and have lunch or a snack with us. More information, 
(302)328-0364.   
We are also currently selling items on our Facebook page at St. Paul Catholic Church Delaware City, 
DE.  Please check out the variety of hand crafted Items! 
Copy & paste the following link in your browser https://www.facebook.com/698842276869943/ 
 

Please consider participating in Birthright’s annual Bottles for Babies Campaign, which is held 
in October for Respect Life Month. The empty baby bottles are in the vestibule and will be collected 
the weekend of November 1st.  Since Birthright operates entirely on donations, they rely on Bottles 
for Babies to provide a large source of their income. Your generous support allows them to assist 
pregnant women with emotional and practical resources. In doing so, you share in their life-giving 
work. Thank you. 
 

Bishop William Koenig will preside at a memorial Mass for the deceased priests of the Diocese 
of Wilmington on Wednesday, November 10, 2021, at 6:30 PM at Saints Peter and Paul Church, 
1210 South Washington Street, in Easton, Maryland. While the Mass will be for all departed priests 
of the diocese, those priests who died during the COVID-19 pandemic, will be especially 
remembered. All are welcome to attend the Mass and priests are encouraged to concelebrate.  
 

 
 

National Vocation Awareness Week - will be celebrated in our country November 7-13, 2021. 
Please ask Our Lord for more dedicated, holy priests, deacons, and consecrated men and women. 
May they be inspired by Jesus Christ, supported by our faith community, and respond generously to 
God's gift of vocation." 

 
 

Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 


